Ministers welcome EU trade deal

First Minister Arlene Foster and deputy First Minister Michelle 0’'Neill have
welcomed today’s announcement of a post Brexit trade deal.

New travel regulations

From today, any person arriving into Northern Ireland who has been in South
Africa within the last 14 days must self-isolate for 10 days along with all
members of their household.

Updated Christmas Guidance for
Visiting in Care Homes

Health Minister Robin Swann has again underlined the importance of safely
managed visits for care home residents at Christmastime, whilst acknowledging
that the current situation and the Executive’s announcement of additional
public health protective measures and restrictions will have implications for
visits to care homes over the Christmas period.

Resurfacing scheme for A32 Irvinestown
Road at Drumharvey

Completion of resurfacing works on the A32 Irvinestown Road at Drumharvey is
due to recommence on Monday 18th January 2021.
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: hanaing of advi
Clinically Extremely Vulnerable people

The Department of Health has updated the advice to Clinically Extremely

Vulnerable people to help them keep safe through the Christmas period and
beyond.
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